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  Dear Grown-ups,

  All children worldwide, regardless of where they are from, are vulnerable to potential exploitation and abuse. Reducing children’s vulnerability to victimization needs to start at an early age. However, it does not have to be a formidable task. Parents and caregivers can begin this process by talking to even very young children about their rights to a safe body.

  My Body Belongs to Me from My Head to My Toes is a wonderful learning tool that can help facilitate such a discussion. This simple and beautifully illustrated book will help your children to establish a good self-image by being proud of their own body. They will also learn that there are personal body boundaries which they themselves have the right to set. If these limits are violated, it is also their right to be assertive and voice their disapproval. Additionally, this story teaches that if the person violating these boundaries doesn’t stop, then the child does not have to keep a secret but is empowered to find a trusted adult to tell.
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